
 

Memo 

Effingham Unit #40 Food Service Department 

 

 

Date:    June 30, 2021 

To:        Jason Fox 

From:   Denise Anderson 

Re:       SEPCO Bid Award 

The bid opening to provide food and supplies for the South East Purchasing Cooperative 
(SEPCO) for the 2021/2022 school year was held on Wednesday, June 30, 2021.  Bid 
solicitations were sent to US Foods, Sysco Foodservices of Central Illinois, Gordon Food Service, 
MJ Kellner and Kohl Wholesale.  The sole bidder was Kohl Wholesale and I recommend that 
they be awarded the bid.  The grand total of the bid follows: 

Kohl Wholesale - $1,357,329.05 

Kohl has been the supplier to the SEPCO group for the past several years and has provided 
excellent product and service. 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

Effingham Unit #40 Schools 




